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The Farm Credit of Southern Colorado Team
Your partner in agriculture.

Dear Valued Customer,

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding your billing statements
from Farm Credit of Southern Colorado.

Effective with your next statement, you will notice a change in the return address for
payments. We are discontinuing the use of the Kansas return address that appeared on
previous billing statements. 

Moving forward, your statement will display the address of your assigned branch location.

However, please note that payments can be processed at any of our six branch locations.

If you utilize a Bill Pay service through your personal bank, we kindly request that you
update the payment address on record at your earliest convenience to prevent any
potential delays in payment processing.

For your reference, a list of our branch locations is provided below. You can also find this
information on our website at https://aglending.com/
 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please don't hesitate to
contact your local branch.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued business with Farm
Credit of Southern Colorado.


